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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

10 April 2019 

 

Withdrawal of revised application for de-listing  

 

Flinders Mines Limited (“Flinders” or “Company”) announces that given the views expressed 

by shareholders, the Board of Flinders has resolved to withdraw its 19 March 2019 revised de-

listing application to the Australian Securities Exchange.   

The Company will now reconsider its future strategy and provide an update to shareholders in 

due course.  

 

David McAdam 

Executive Director 


